
Intel Corporation 
5200 N.E. Elam Young Parkway 
Hillsboro, OR 97124 
 
May 21st, 2007 
 
 
Dear Intel storage product customer: 
 
 
Intel is announcing the product discontinuance of the Intel® Storage System SSR212PP in the 250GB drive 
configurations.  This does not affect any of the related Intel® Storage System SSR212PP 500GB 
configurations. (see below for specific product codes on these systems). 
 
This notification affects the following server board product codes: 
 

Product Code  MM# Savings (Effective 5/27/07) 
SSR212PP2F250  883207 15% 
SSR212PP2i250 883678 15% 
SSR212PPF250 883628 15% 
SSR212PPi250 883631 15% 
APPHDD250 883648 20% 

 
Customers have two (2) months to place final orders and two (2) months to take the final delivery of 
products.  Final orders will be provided while the supplies last.     
 
Replacement products: 
Customers can still purchase all of the Intel® Storage Systems SSR212PP in the 500GB configuration, 
including: 
 
SSR212PP2F500 
SSR212PP2i500 
SSR212PPF500 
SSR212PPi500 
 
Additionally, customers may transition to Intel® Storage Server SSR212MC2.  The SSR212MC2 is a 
flexible and high performance hardware platform for DAS, NAS and SAN.   
 
Summary: 

1. This product discontinuance notification is effective June 1, 2007 
2. Final purchase orders for the affected products must be placed by August 1, 2007 
3. The final quantity to be shipped must specify a customer request date (CRD) no later than October 

1, 2007 
4. Product availability is while supplies last.      

 
All final purchase orders as of May 31st , 2007 for the listed products are non-cancelable and non-returnable, 
notwithstanding any conflicting terms in our quotes, purchase order acknowledgment or Distributor 
agreements. 
 
Contact your local Intel Sales Office or Distributor if you require more information or need assistance in 
selecting a replacement product. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
EPSD Marketing 


